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Designated Chief Compliance Officer responsible for Standards of Conduct compliance. Posting of this information is required by the FERC Standards of Implementation Requirements in Section 358.8 (c)(2).

Information posted on behalf of all Evergy electric utility operating entities. 

Last updated: January 4, 2023

	
Kara Larson is Evergy’s Chief Ethics Officer.  In this role she also is the designated chief compliance officer for FERC Standards of Conduct oversight. 

She can be reached at kara.larson@evergy.com. 

Questions, concerns or to report potential violations can also be made by:
· Sending an email to FERCCompliance@evergy.com, 
· Contacting David Douglass, Evergy FERC Compliance, at david.douglass@evergy.com, or 
· Contacting the ConcernsLine at 866-266-7595, or via web by clicking here. 

The ConcernsLine is available all-day, every day and also can handle questions or concerns confidentially, if desired. 
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